
Woodstock Conservation Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

July 27, 2020 - 7:00 p.m.  

Zoom virtual meeting 

 

 

Members present – C. Adams, G. Jacobson, J. Pillo, R. Senkowski, J. Stern & L. Wesler  

 

Alternates present- P. Spaeth 

 

Members absent – B. Bernard, L. Davidson & M. Robie 

 

1.  Meeting called to order at 7:03 p.m. 

 

2. Seating of alternates – P. Spaeth 

 

3. Public participation – None 

 

4.  Approval/Amendment of minutes –date of DRC meeting which was June 15 to be added to last 

month’s minutes and omission of P. Spaeth’s name as an alternate not present at meeting. C. Adams 

approved, R. Senkowski seconded, all in favor.  

 

5.  Chairperson’s report – Selectmen approved WCC website & FB page 

 

6.  Treasurer’s Report – Budget $1,914.00 and special revenue $2,161.10 

 

7. Communications – nothing new. 

 

8.  Old Business: 

  a. DRC Report – No meeting but discussion of letter written by J. Pillo to selectmen decided to be 

resubmitted as a letter from the whole CC and submitted with L. Wesler’s signature re. the Senexet Rd. 

property. 

    b. OSLA&APC – C. Adams reported that things were moving forward on the Maplecrest Farm property 

and several others which are not open to discussion at this time. 

 c. P&Z report – No meeting minutes received other than an email stating that the discussion on the gas station 

on Rt. 169 will be continued until the August meeting.   

 d. Ag Commission – No meeting held. 

  e. Stewardship – R. Senkowski reported that they are trying to secure a date to explore one of the properties. 

 f.  Pollinator Pathway Project –J. Pillo will be offering a Walktober event on her property in early October and 

is encouraging people to take part. 

 g.  Sustainable CT. – C. Adams advised that there is a list coming which will be shared with WCC members 

as it becomes available. 

 h.  Update of maps used by WCC – Discussed at last meeting and to be dropped from items at this time. 

 i.  Update on Forest Management Plan – G. Jacobson reported that after communication with several foresters 

and Land managers that any work to be done on Quarry Rd. property was best left until next Spring after which 

we can identify the boundaries of the property and get better access. 

 

9.  New Business: 

   a. Notice/review of past /upcoming workshops – ECCD is creating a summary plan for the Upper Natchug 

HealthyWatershed and details will be forwarded to our members via email and we have been asked to review and 

comment on this and give our comments to J. Pillo to report on.   
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   b. Open Discussion – It was noted that Roseland Lake has been treated twice but isn’t being monitored due to 

cuts in personnel in this time of Covid.  G. Jacobson requested to send a letter to LGV outlining volunteer hours 

of our membership. 

 

The link for the recording of this meeting can be found at: https://youtu.be/DF-vKVGNxPA 

 

10.  Adjournment – 7:54pm motioned by R. Senkowski seconded by J. Stern, all in favor. 

 

Note:  These minutes have not yet been approved by the Conservation Commission.  Please refer to minutes from 

the next meeting for approval/amendments.  Respectfully submitted by G. Jacobson, WCC Secretary  

https://youtu.be/DF-vKVGNxPA

